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Ed Mazer

From: Ed <bodmazer@rosedalemhoa.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 7, 2025 12:46 PM

To: bodmazer@rosedalemhoa.com

Subject: What's Happening in Rosedale - Jan 7, 2025

   

  

What’s Happening in Rosedale  

 

January 7, 2025 

  

  

Due date for Annual Dues Extended 

As annual assessment statements for the Master Association were delayed in 

mailing by RPM, the Board has agreed to delay late payment fees until 

February 1, 2025.  Any payments received by RPM on or before January 31 will 

not realize a late fee. 

  

Payments can be made on-line through RPMs Vantaca portal, or mailed to the 

Miami office as indicated on the statement.  Please do not drop off payments at 

the RPM Lakewood Ranch office. 

  

  

  

Town Hall - Upgrades to the 44th Ave  Gate on Thur, Jan 9th @ 

6pm 

The Board will hold a Zoom Town Hall on Thursday, Jan 9th at 6 pm to discuss 

the plans and timeline for the upgrading of the North Gate at 44th Avenue, 

which includes: 
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 The installation of sidewalk security fencing 

 Certification of camera systems  

 Relocation of the call box 

 Training of gate attendants  

 Verification of capabilities by Securitas and both Access and 
Infrastructure Committees 

 Dry run testing of one attendant to manage both gates during the late 

night shift (11PM to 7AM).  

Click here to sign up to attend the Zoom Town Hall on Thursday, January 9th 
at 6pm. 
  

  

Residents should be mindful that contracts posted on Vantican 

should not be published on public Internet sites 

We negotiate with vendors and use our size to leverage favorable 

pricing.  Vendors do not want other communities in the area to have access to 

our pricing.  Social media is not controlled by us.  We like to think it is managed 

so that only residents have access to it, but we do not know for sure and cannot 

control it.  By posting confidential information on social media, residents are 

only hurting our ability to effectively negotiate with vendors on their behalf.  For 

this reasons, we ask that they keep confidential information that they have 

access to as resident confidential and not post actual contracts and 

agreements on Facebook. 

  

  

Progress on the 44th Avenue Extension 
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Copyright © 2025 Rosedale Master Homeowners Association, All rights reserved.  

You are receiving this email because you opted in via our website.  

 

Our mailing address is:  
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Rosedale Master Homeowners Association 

9738 51st Ter E 

Bradenton, FL 34211-3756 

 

Add us to your address book 

 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.  

 

 

    

 


